

June 2, 2017

Dear Ian,

Mike and I want to thank you and Up and Running Software, Inc. for your generous donation of \$2000.00 to All Aboard for Kids.

All Aboard for Kids has long been a dream of ours and it has been so rewarding to see that dream become a reality. Building on the success of our first year, we are seeing this summer's program expand by:

- Doubling the length of our summer program from 3 weeks to 6 weeks
- More than doubling our total enrollment
- Enrolling kids from Gilbert, Ames, Roland, Madrid, & Ankeny
- Extending our age range to K-7
- Adding a second classroom for older kids

In addition, this summer our kids will be visited by presenters from: Story County Conservation, Blank Park Zoo, Science Center of Iowa, Bricks 4 Kidz, Des Moines Playhouse, Plucky Paws, & Gilbert-Franklin Township Fire & Rescue. These weekly special guests add a fun and unique educational facet to our summer camp experience.

Mike and I believe in the need for an inclusive summer program like All Aboard for Kids and we are proud of the program we're building. None of this would be possible without the amazing support of our local community. Thanks to generous contributions like yours, our program will continue to create diverse social experiences for all of our participants and strengthen connections within our community.

Thank you for believing in All Aboard for Kids and partnering with us. We are very excited for the summer ahead!

With sincere regard,

Lisa McCarty

President, All Aboard for Kids

[EIN: 81-1782497]

Thouk you too for the time you took putting together those notes and suggestions for All Alexand for Kicks - we're happy for the input! who